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MEDIA RELEASE  
 

Slow-No-Wake Speed Restriction Lifted on the Rock River 
 

For Immediate Release                                                              Contact Person 
Date: May 18, 2023           Deputy Terry Borgwardt 
                     608-757-7941 
 

The slow-no-wake status for the portion of the Rock River between the Indianford Dam 
and W B R Townline Road Bridge has been lifted, so the entire Rock River in Rock County 
is without a slow-no-wake speed restriction. 
 

According to the US Geological Survey Gauge in Afton, the water level for the Rock River 
is currently 6.34 feet, which is below the 6.50 feet slow-no-wake County Ordinance 
requirement for the portion of the Rock River between the Indianford Dam and W B R 
Townline Road Bridge, resulting in this change. The portion of the Rock River from the 

Stateline to the W B R Townline Road Bridge remains unrestricted as the water level is 
below the 8.50 feet slow-no-wake County Ordinance requirement for this portion. 
 
According to the US Geological Survey Gauge in Newville, the water level for the Rock 

River is currently 7.27 feet, which is below the 8.00 feet slow-no-wake County Ordinance 
requirement for the portion of the Rock River between Indianford Dam and Lake 
Koshkonong. Therefore, this portion of the Rock River remains without slow-no-wake. 
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